
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £428.04  Envelopes: £373.50   TOTAL: £801.54

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 7
Winners: Anne Horst, L Robinson, L O’Connor

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be held on Tuesday 21st  November 12.00-2.00pm.

Diaries, Christmas cards, Advent calendars and religious calendars are
 now on sale in the repository. Copies of Advent Extra are also available at £2 each.
World Gift catalogues provided by CAFOD are also available in the porch. Each gift

purchased helps to support families living in developing communities. Next day delivery
is available and orders received by 15th  December qualify for free Christmas delivery.

ECUMENICAL VESPERS & MASS FOR CHRIST THE KING
Sunday 26th November at 6.15pm

Invitations have been sent to our neighbouring churches in Rotherham inviting them to join 
with us in this celebration Of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of all the Universe. Please take this 
opportunity to invite your friends and family members who may attend other churches, or who 
have perhaps not been to Mass for a while, to also join us as we begin our preparations for the 

coming season of Advent. 

St Bernard’s Presents…..
“JINGLE All The Way”

A Christmas concert at St Bernard’s School on
 Thursday 14th December at 6.30pm

With refreshments and a raffle Tickets are £3 each and available on the door
or by contacting the school on 01709 828183.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 11th Nov: Lyn & Minnie
Sat 18th Nov: Kenneth Pawsey (A)
Sat 25th Nov: Tina Glover

Please pray for OUR SICK:  David McKinney,Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet, 
Veronica Keyte, Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, John Dearing,  Patrick James O'Donovan, 
Maureen Collier, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, Sheila Harvey, Gillian 
Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Beryl Deehan, Winifred Marchbank,  Les Gilberthorpe, 
Theresa Ford, Pauline Brogan, Denis Womack, Maureen Kerrigan, Katrina Firth, baby 
Santiago Kilner, Fr Kieran O’Connell, Ian Shaw, Patricia Shaw, Lynn Healy.

Response to the Psalm: O blessed are those who fear the Lord.

Eucharistic Prayer 2, Page 24 Eucharistic Prayer 3, Page 2

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 19th Nov 9.30 Jean Dugher (A)
33rd Sunday
Year A 6.15 Kate Chapman

Mon 20th Nov 9.30 Mary Carty

Tues 21st Nov 9.30 Theresa Conlon
|The Presentation of 
Our Lady
Weds 22nd Nov 9.30 Joe Mullens
St Cecilia
Thurs 23rd Nov 9.30 Special Intention (JAH)
The Dedication of the
Cathedral
Fri 24th Nov 9.30 Michael Bannon (A)
Ss Andrew Dung-Lac
& comps
Sat 25th Nov 9.30 Sheila (LD)

Sun 26th Nov 9.30 Sarah Tomlinson (Birthday)
Our Lord Jesus
Christ the King
Year A 6.15 Edward, Laura & Peter Edward Hirst



NOTICES
Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

The next meeting of the Associates will be on Saturday November 25th after 9.30 Mass. 
Sr Marie is unfortunately unable to attend but has forwarded her notes for discussion.

Christmas Decorations & Wreath making: Saturday 2nd December at 2.00pm

Deanery Co-ordinates meeting: Tuesday December 5th at 7.00pm at Blessed Trinity

Work on the new toilet facilities has now commenced. It is hoped that the work will
be completed in the next 6-8 weeks and disruption in the Church should be

minimal. However, please be aware that there may be additional vehicles and
building materials in the car park during this time and particular care should be

taken to ensure children are supervised at all times.

Vandalism in the new grave yard: A number of recent incidents of vandalism and theft 
have led those affected to ask if it would be possible to have CCTV installed. A quote 
has been obtained and installation will go ahead in the next few weeks. Anyone who 
feels that they would perhaps like to contribute towards the cost should speak with Fr.

Emmaus 2017:   The final session in this series of Old Testament talks takes place on  
Monday 20th November at St Bede's, 7.00pm – 8.30pm when Fr will discuss ‘Judges, and
each to his own’. Reading for the next session: Judges 13: 1 – 16: 31 - the story of 
Samson, and ask yourself the question, ‘What sort of a character is this?...’

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  There will be a meeting for the parents of children in Y4 
and above, who were confirmed this year but who have not yet made their First 
Confession & First Holy Communion, at St Bede’s School at 3.00pm on Tuesday 21st 
November. (Only for parents who were unable to attend the meeting on Saturday 18th 
November)

A day of renewal with healing services: A free programme which includes inspiring 
talks,  musical praise and worship, a healing Mass and Eucharistic Adoration will be held
at St Charles Borromeo, Attercliffe on Saturday 2nd December from 1.00-5.00pm. All 
welcome.

NOVEMBER DEAD LIST
Masses are said throughout the year for the deceased of the parish whose names are listed 
in the Mortuary Book on the Lady Altar. If you would like to make a donation in memory 
of a departed loved one please place it in an envelope marked ‘November Dead List’ and 
hand it to Father. All donations support the Cape Flats Fund. If you would like to make 

any additions or amendments to the list please do so on the lists on the notice board.


